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Weekly Update for March 29, 2021  
 
Student well-being and learning continue to be our school focus! Report cards were sent home three weeks 
ago. At that time, students and their family were encouraged to set goals. It is a good time to check in on this 
goals. How is your action plan? Everyone is trying their best inside and outside of the classroom following our 
safety protocols. Our school community will have a chance to slow down their pace with the long weekend 
next week.  
 
Asymptomatic Testing in HWDSB: Please see this link for more information: 
https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/about/covid19/asymptomatic-testing-in-hwdsb-schools/ 
 
World Autism Day: Friday April 2, 2021 is World Autism Awareness Day. At Gordon Price, we will recognize 
Autism Awareness Day on Thursday April 1 and encourage students and staff to wear blue to show their 
support and kindness. 
 
Profiling Excellence: Ms. Koruna will be receiving Profiling Excellence recognition at March 29th HWDSB Board 
Meeting. The recognition is for Ms. Koruna’s leadership of ECO School Team at Gordon Price. For the past 5 
years, Gordon Price has received Gold Medal from ECO Schools Ontario. Mrs. Hughes will be receiving the 
same award for her leadership with ECO Team at James MacDonald School. Congratulations to both educators!  
 
Bell Times 2021-22: Our bell times will remain the same for next school year, 8:30 am – 2:50 pm.  
 
Kindergarten Registration: We continue to accept registrations for Kindergarten for this upcoming September. 
If your child was born 2017, you can register your child online or contact the school for additional information.  

Elementary School Transition Information: HWDSB will provide a third and final opportunity for families to 
transition between the Elementary Remote Learning Program and in-person this spring. The first full day of 
school in a new location for students will be Tuesday, May 4, 2021. 

Families who wish to switch learning models between remote and in-person must complete the Elementary 
Transition Between Remote and In-Person (Optional Request Form). 

The form will be available in the Parent Portal and opens on Monday, March 22, 2021 at 9:00 a.m. It will close 
on Sunday, March 28, 2021 at 11:59 p.m. Only complete this form if you would like to request a change in 
delivery model. 
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